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May loth. 1930.OFFICE OF THE
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 

REV. AH. Me GREER, MA.. D.D., M.C.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University,

MOUTHSAL.

Dear Sir Arthur
Thank you for your note of May 7th. and 

for the memorandum prepared hv Professor Clarke on
The lucid way in whichProtestant education in Quebec, 

the problems confronting us have been set forth makes it
a document of nreat interest and value.

With kind renards, 
Believe ine ,
Yours sincerely,

/

Principal.


